
Ben Duncan 
County Engineer 

 
 

PHONE: (256) 256-2478 
FAX: (256) 974-2516 

 LAWRENCE COUNTY ROAD DEPARTMENT  

 P.O. Box 275 
Moulton, Alabama 35650  

   
 
December 15, 2014 
 
 
 
 
Dear Timber Owner, 
 
 
I wanted to make you aware that the Lawrence County Commission recently voted to create a new logging notice 
system as authorized in Ala. Code § 23-1-80.1. This code section, enacted during the 2012 session of the Alabama 
Legislature, sets up guidelines so that timber owners and loggers will find greater consistency in requirements from 
one county to the next across the state.  
 
Here in Lawrence County, we believe the new ordinance will help us preserve the condition of our county roads, 
which are so important to citizens and industry alike. 
 
Enclosed with this letter you will find a copy of the ordinance along with a copy of the notice form we will be using. 
Additional copies of the form are available www.lawrencecountyal.org/road.html. 
 
The county commission set an effective date of January 15, 2015 for the new notice ordinance, and we wanted to 
make sure you knew about it in advance.  
 
Feel free to contact me if you have any questions about the implementation of this new ordinance. I can be reached 
Monday through Friday at (256) 974-2478 between the hours of 7:00 a.m. and 3:30 p.m.  If you prefer, you can 
always send email to bduncanlawco@aol.com 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Ben Duncan 
Lawrence County Engineer 
 
Enclosure 
 


